
February 24, 2025 

Director Sharon Kershbaum 
District Department of Transportation 

Via email and the ANC Resolutions Portal 

Re: ANC 6A Support for Urgently Requested Traffic Calming and Public Safety Measures in the 
vicinity of Intersections of 14th St NE, Tennessee Ave NE, and E St NE 

Dear Director Kershbaum, 

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on February 13, 2025 our Commission voted X-0-0 
(with 4 Commissioners required for a quorum) to support the urgently request safety measures described 
herein. Specifically, the Commission requests:  

• the addition of an all-way stop at the intersection of Tennessee Avenue and E Street NE
• the addition of an all-way stop at the intersection of Tennessee Avenue and 14th Street NE
• the restoration of a raised crosswalk on 14th Street, immediately south of its intersection with E Street

NE, which was removed to accommodate roadway improvements, and has not been reinstalled
• the restoration of painted bike lane markings along 14th Street NE, just south of E Street NE

In addition, our Commission reiterates long-standing requests for traffic safety, focused on the need to reduce 
speeding and add stop signs at this location. (TSIs 24-00711721 for 14th and D Street NE and 24-00486759 for 
Tennessee & E Street NE.) 

Thank you for giving great weight to the views of ANC 6A. Should you wish to discuss this letter with the 
Commission, please feel free to reach out to me at 6A05@anc.dc.gov. 

On behalf of the Commission, 

Dave Wethington  
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

1ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on anc-6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at 
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag. 
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